Update for Pewsey Area Board

	North Newnton Parish Council
Date of Area Board Meeting	3 November 2014

Headlines/Key Issues

Parishioners are most concerned about the proposed Reconstruction of the Wood Bridge on the A345 for the Autumn of 2015 and the traffic problems this will cause for surrounding parishes.

The defibrillator for North Newnton parish has arrived and will be installed in the next week or two. Thanks to Pewsey Area Board for a grant and also to everybody who has contributed, and for help and advice from Woodborough

The parish is in the process of producing an Emergency Plan and Flood Plan. A questionnaire is being circulated to all households to inform these plans.

Highways Speed limit review advertisement for sections 15 and 16 of C38 to be published before Christmas.